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MEA APPOINTS NEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS AT 2022 AGM 
 

The Municipal Engineers Association (MEA) is a non-profit association representing the interests of over 
nearly 1,100 professional engineers in Ontario who are employed in the municipal engineering and public 
works sectors at Ontario municipalities and provincial agencies, as well as consulting engineering firms 
acting as the engineer-of-record for Ontario municipalities.  
 
The MEA’s many pursuits include significant involvement (development and oversight) as the co-
proponents (along with the Ministry of Environment, Conservation & Parks) for the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (MCEA) process.  Together with the Ministry of Transportation of Ontario, 
MEA administers Ontario Provincial Standards for Municipalities (OPS MUNI); many of our members 
participate in committees that establish standards and specifications used province wide.   
 
MEA offers training courses for both MCEA and OPS as well as hosting an annual conference. 
 
The MEA is also the preferred venue for employers to recruit professional municipal engineers and 
technologists/technicians through our online employment advertising platform.   
 
Since 2008, the MEA has also awarded over $165,000 in bursaries to students entering the first year of 
an accredited university engineering program as part of its annual bursary program.  
 
The MEA recently held its 2022 Annual General Meeting at the Chelsea Hotel on November 17, 2022.  
As part of AGM business, a new Board was elected. We are pleased to present the new Board for the 
2022/2023 term: 
 

2022-2023 MEA Board of Directors & Staff 

 

   
Chris A. Traini, P. Eng. 

President 
County Engineer and 

Deputy CAO 
County of Middlesex 

ctraini@county.middlesex.on.ca  

Matthew N. Miedema, P. Eng. 
Vice President 
Project Engineer 

Engineering Division 
City of Thunder Bay 

mmiedema@thunderbay.ca 

Amanda Froese, P. Eng. 
Secretary-Treasurer 

Director, Transportation & 
Environmental Services 

Bruce County 
afroese@brucecounty.on.ca 
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Jason Cole, P. Eng., 

Past-President 
General Manager, Infrastructure & 

Development Services 
County of Lambton 

jason.cole@county-lambton.ca 

Catherine J. Taddo, P. Eng. 
Board Director 

Land Development & Environmental 
Engineer 

City of Sault Ste. Marie 
c.taddo@cityssm.on.ca 

Taylor Crinklaw, P. Eng.,  
Board Director 

Director of Infrastructure & 
Development Services 

City of Stratford 
tcrinklaw@stratford.ca  

 

   
Benjamin de Haan, P. Eng. 

Board Director 
Director of Transportation Serv. 
  United Counties of Stormont,  

Dundas & Glengarry 
   b_dehaan@sdgcounties.ca  

 

Penelope Palmer, P. Eng. 
Board Director 

Manager, Business Improvement & 
Stds., Eng’g & Const’n Services 

City of Toronto 
Penelope.palmer@toronto.ca 

 

 Paul Acquaah, P. Eng. 
 Board Director 

 Manager of Engineering   
Capital Planning & Delivery 

 York Region 
 Paul.acquaah@york.ca  

   
Scott Hamilton, P. Eng. 

Board Director 
City Engineer 

City of Burlington 
Scott.Hamilton@burlington.on.ca 

D.M. (Dan) Cozzi, P. Eng. 
Executive Director 

Municipal Engineers Association 
 

dan.cozzi@municipalengineers.on.ca  

Amin Mneina, M.Sc., E.I.T. 
Member Services Coordinator 

Municipal Engineers Association 
 

amin.meina@municipalengineers.on.ca 
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Please share this with members of your organization.  Should you have any questions about the MEA or 
the new Board, please let me know. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
_________________________ 
D.M. (Dan) Cozzi, P. Eng. 
Executive Director 
Municipal Engineers Association 
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